
 
step  by  step 

 

NNOUNCING OUR FIRST IN-PERSON SERVICE SINCE  
MARCH 2020 on  

DECEMBER 4, 2021@10:30AM  
in the UUFSB building, where we have been meeting since January 
2018:  Unitarian Universalist Fellowship at Stony Brook, Religious 
Education Wing, 380 Nicolls Rd., E. Setauket, NY 11733 
  
Special Covid protocols will be followed.  All attendees must wear masks. See 
Email and www.summerlandchurchoflight.org for all specifics. 
 
 

Su mmerlan d Ch u rch o f Light, NSA C   
           website: www.summerlandchurchoflight.org email: summerlandchurchoflight@gmail.com       

phone: 631-316-1588 & speak to Rev. Frank Kotowski 
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